
 

 

F.A.O. Parents, Carers, and Students 

 

Revision Evening 2025  

We are pleased to able to offer the opportunity for you to visit the college on the 

evening of Thursday 10th February (5.30pm-6.30pm), to find out more about effective 

revision techniques in preparation for forthcoming exams.     

There will be a presentation by senior staff about the science behind how we learn, 

and the evidence-based strategies we recommend students use. There will also be 

advice from our Information Learning Technology lead, on the best apps to aid 

organisation and memory recall. This will be followed by an opportunity for questions 

and further discussion with the presenters. 

If you are unable to attend, a video of the event will be available for you to watch via 

our website a few days after the event, along with links to useful resources. 

The revision evenings we have held in the past have always been well attended; we 

therefore recommend you use our overflow parking facilities at Pontefract Collieries.  

Do let us know whether you intend to come along, so that we can provide sufficient 

seating: https://forms.office.com/e/A68kL6PR3b 

Please be aware this event is a repeat of the one that took place in February last 

year, but even if you attended last year, you are more than welcome to come again 

for a refresher! 

We look forward to seeing you. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Lisa Marwood 

Assistant Principal 

https://forms.office.com/e/A68kL6PR3b

